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Upcoming Events
April 16th: 3rd Grade Music Program at Highland Church at 6pm
April 17th or 18th (weather depending) Class Easter Egg hunt 
April 18th: Early Dismissal @1:50
April 19th: No School
April 22nd: No School
April 29th or 30th Author visit @ Lincoln
May 6th or 7th (rain date): LGS tack meet at the High School

WHAT'S NEW THIS MONTH?

Possible Field Trip
We have been invited to go with the Jr. High MSI class to the Terre Haute Children's Museum
here at the end of April beginning of May. We are waiting to see which date is available and
then I will let you know more information about where we are eating and when we are going

3rd Grade Music Program
It is that time of the year again, I will be sending home a note
sometime this week and you will need to let me know if your
child will participate in the music program or not this year. I
need to let Mrs. Wake�ed know who will be coming and who
will not so we can make a plan for it. If they are participating
they will need to go to the church for a rehearsal day during
school on the 15th. Thanks! The program will be at the
Highland Church at 6 pm on April 16th!
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for sure. I think it will be a great opportunity for the kids to
explore and learn and they will love it!

State Testing
We have been hard at work getting the State testing done for the
third graders in the class. Everyone has done really well and I
am very happy with the results. I think that the kids performed at
their ability levels and that is all we can ask from them. The
kiddos really have been troopers getting through all the testlets
I have given to them so far. I have a couple that are still �nishing
up but we are almost done as a class.

Easter Egg Hunt
We will be doing a class Easter Egg hunt sometime the week
of 15th of April. I would like for it to be on the 18th, weather
permitting,but we may have to make adjustments as needed.
We will have some games, �nd the eggs, and have an Easter
treat! The kids will have a blast hunting for eggs!

Contact ME
You can call or email me at any time with any questions or
concerns. Leave a message on the machine and I will get back
to you ASAP.

301 East Poplar Street, Robins… mwhite@sese.org

(618) 544-5510 sese.org
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